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     A meeting was held in Al-Mishkhab Rice Research Station (MRRS), which included 
Mr. Flayeh Abed Jaber, director of MRRS; Khidhir Abbas Hameed from MRRS; and Ali 
Abdul Hadi from General Company for Horticulture and Forestry to deliberate about the 
best ways for extension of SRI research and demonstration in farmers’ fields in this 
difficult situation and to attempt a sharing of staff of Departments of Agriculture in rice- 
growing provinces for supervision and continuation. 
 
    Ali has had good experience with production of organic matter. We will be take 
advantage of his experience for extension of SRI in Iraq. 
 
    Introduction of mechanical transplanting will contribute to extension of SRI methods 
that are useful for reduce cost and save time. This will arrive in Iraq this year from Japan, 
according to Flayeh. After introduction of mechanical transplanting, we need to import 
improved weeders (rotary hoes) and manufacture them in Iraq for weed control, to 
contribute to reducing the environment pollution, Khidhir added. 
 
     In the meeting it was discussed also forming an SRI committee which will oversee SRI 
methods as a formal committee, leading up to establishment of an SRI project. Duties and 
work of this SRI committee were recorded for season 2007 with some projection for the 
future. 
 
     As for financing of MRRS activities in present time, Khidhir will send the results of the 
meeting to Prof. Norman Uphoff, Cornell University. A copy of the decision of 
establishing an SRI committee will also be sent to Ministry of Agriculture. We will move 
widely in all directions, hoping SRI will become "national project". 
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